
 

Special Thanks... 

After serving 7 years, Megan Peters has asked to step down as 

Assistant Sunday School Superintendent.  The Christian 

Education Department would like to thank Megan for her 

many years of faithful service!  Megan has filled this role with 

joy, commitment, and hard work; even taking on the additional  

responsibilities of Superintendent during the two year period 

that the position was vacant.  She has been, and continues to 

be, a great asset to our Sunday School department! 

 

The Christian Education Department would like to welcome 

Chris Klassen as our new Sunday School Assistant 

Superintendent!  Chris has already been involved in assisting in 

the S.S. office on Sunday mornings for the past 2 years, and 

we look forward to working together with her as she serves in 

her new role as Assistant Superintendent! 
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You shall follow                    

the Lord your God               
and fear Him;                                 

and you shall keep His 
commandments,                        

listen to his voice,                            

serve Him,                                       

and cling to Him.   

Deuteronomy 13:4 

 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week 

Monday, January 9 
7pm – Jr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross. 

Snack – Emily Klassen 

 

Tuesday, January 10 

Council Meeting @ Church 

Wednesday, January 11 
7pm – Sr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

 

Thursday, January 12 

7:30pm - Men’s Fellowship Weekly Floor Hockey Night  

in the Fellowship Hall.  All men are welcome.  If needed, 

hockey sticks are available.  Just bring clean, non-marking 

shoes.  

Friday, January 13 

7:30pm – Peter and Vicky’s cell group meets at Heather and 

Richard’s home. 

 

Next Sunday - Message by Lawrence Klassen 

 

Our Mission Statement 

We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are 

committed to obeying the commands God has set 

forth in His Word (the Bible) through 

 i) Worshipping God  

ii) Evangelizing the unbeliever  

iii) Discipling the believer. 
 

 

January 8, 2017 Service 

Song Leader:  Peter Giesbrecht 

Pianist:  Marla Sanca 

Electric Piano:  Lianna Hoeppner 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Gerry Hoeppner 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Christina Peters 

Worship in Singing 

Songs by the Choir 

Message –  Pastor Peter Redekopp 

“The Power of a Whisper – Part II” 

Psalm 81:8-16 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

 

 

 

  

  


